Commission

Seeks Better
Understanding

A representative from the
Alaska State Commission for
Human Rights will be in
Fairbanks from July 13
through 16.

The purposes of the Comm-
ission are to create through-
out the State of Alaska, at
the community level, a
climate of understanding and
mutual respect in which all
Alaskans of whatever racial,
religious, or cultural back-
ground, can and will be made
to feel that all are equal in
ignity and in human rights.

e having complaints
of discrimination in employ-
ment, public ac 0L
or housing based on race,
creed, color, national origin,

or sex, may contact
Larmon V. Stennis at the
at the Alaskan Motor Inn,
4th & Lacey, 456-5414.



